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American Museum of Natural History Event - April 6, 2015 
 
 

On April 6, 2015, the Eve Fenton Love-All Foundation hosted an outreach event for kids 
and their families at the American Museum of Natural History.  Alan Zayas, a branch 
manager at the D’Agostino Supermarket, worked in concert with Vicki on this 
inspirational and innovative outreach mission.  Alan did a spectacular job in getting the 
group together with heart and soul.   
 
A gigantic thank you to the museum for their sponsorship over the years.   Their cultural 
endeavors have far surpassed many other museums.   
 
The American Museum of Natural History is a humanitarian, cultural and history lesson 
in and of itself.   “Reach for a star and you will be blessed with a galaxy,” TM, by Eve 
Fenton.  The D’Agostino Supermarket and Alan Zayas should be considered a very 
special constellation in our galaxy.  The planetarium turned out to be a very special treat 
for one and all.  
 
 
       Thank you!  

       Vicki Fenton, CEO & President  
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